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 You can play with a fellow member or invite up to three guests and EVERY
participant will be charged an entrance fee.
The Tuesday Twilight and Wednesday am 9-hole leagues will have ONE M/M/G
each.            
The 18 hole 2 day M/M will be played on two consecutive Tuesdays.                                  
There will NOT be an Eclectic tournament this year because participation was
so                                                                    low over the last few years. Instead, we
are asking all league chairs to keep ringer cards with winners to be announced
at the Fall banquet and prizes provided by TWGA funds.
 We will have the Tuesday Ladies’ Day 18 hole best ball as we have the last two
years, and  will be chaired by Mary Cook. 
An additional 18 hole MG tournament on a Saturday afternoon date TBD
chaired by Linda Kelly.
The “Ida” will be chaired by Jan Anthony and details TBD,

First, there will be no membership fee to join TWGA. We will run only with the
$1,600 from the club. The TWGA will still be most everything that it has been; a
place to voice our concerns, plan events, tournaments and of course promote golf
for all women.

Second, we have cut down on the AMOUNT of tournaments, and ALL tournaments,
we will be charging an entrance fee of ~$25 for prizes etc. We are hoping fewer
tournament will mean MORE participation. Here is what we have decided from
YOUR input;

Let’s try this and see if we can increase attendance, have better
competition and more fun overall!
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Hi Everyone:
It’s that time of the year
where we evaluate 2021
and start setting the golf
calendar for 2022. Based on
surveys, participation
levels, proshop and
restaurant input, we are
proposing a few changes
this year to the amount of
tournaments and fee
structure.
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Tuscarora was recognized!!!
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NYSGA SCORE POSTING 2021
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Every year the New York State Golf
Association reveals the number of scores
posted during the year. The statistics include
the GHIN Member total, rounds posted by
NYSGA members, total course postings and
the top ten individuals that posted. Posting
began on April 15th, 2021 and ended on
October 31st, 2021. 

 In the "most rounds posted" category at a
NYSGA facility, Tuscarora ranked 17 out 20,
with 9,524 rounds posted! 

There was also one member of Tuscarora who
took first place in the “Women’s All Rounds”
category and the "Women’s 18 Hole Rounds"
category. Follow the link below to find out
who that might be! I would guesstimate that
most of you already know!!
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https://nysga.org/communications-news/ghin-by-the-numbers-2021-nysga-score-posting-season
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Have a great winter! 

Join us for a little holiday cheer!!



Thank you for your support!



TWGA Board Members


